
Important Information Regarding Fairfax County Registration Fees 

Pursuant to local ordinance, Fairfax County Code § 4-17.2-1, a local registration license fee is imposed upon every motor vehicle regularly garaged, stored, or parked in the 

county. For more information, go to www.fairfaxcounty.gov/taxes. The registration fee is shown on your personal property tax bill as "Local Registration Fee" and is due  

October 05, 2018. This is a Fairfax County local registration fee only - there is no county windshield decal.  

 

Attention Town of Clifton, Herndon and Vienna Residents 
Local town ordinances have been amended and there is no longer any requirement to display a local registration decal on vehicles regularly garaged within the Towns of  

Clifton, Herndon and Vienna.  Although a windshield decal is no longer required, pursuant to Virginia law each town still charges a local registration fee. These fees are 

now prorated based on the purchase or sale of the vehicle, or relocation outside of these jurisdictions. Moreover, each town has entered into a compact with the  County of 

Fairfax whereby the County is now collecting local registration fees on behalf of each town. The town fee, as applicable, is now shown on the same bill with any Car Taxes 

owed to the County of Fairfax. You can pay the combined amount of taxes and fees as shown on your bill to the Fairfax County Department of Tax  Administration (DTA) in 

one check, cash or electronic payment and DTA will deposit the registration fees with the appropriate town. Current registration payments are no longer accepted at the town 

offices. If you have questions please visit www.fairfaxcounty.gov/taxes, or call 703-222-8234. Para información en español, llamenos al 703-222-8234. 
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Tax Relief 
 

■  Seniors 65 or older or individuals who are totally and permanently disabled may qualify for relief from some taxes and fees 

based on income and assets, excluding the home and up to one acre of land. 

 

■  Qualified disabled veterans residing in Fairfax County can receive a tax exemption on their home and up to one acre of land, as well 

as tax relief on one motor vehicle owned and regularly used by the disabled veteran. Exemption applications are available online at 

the Department of Tax Administration (DTA) website below. 

 

■  Spouses of Veterans Killed in Action: Effective Jan. 1, 2015, if you are a surviving spouse of a veteran who has been killed in ac-

tion, you may be eligible to be exempted from real estate taxes on your principle residence. Under state law, you are not eligible for 

this tax exemption if you have remarried. 

 

For more information, call DTA at 703-222-8234 (TTY 711), or go to www.fairfaxcounty.gov/taxes. 

 

 

A Fairfax County, Va., publication. To request this information in an alternate format, call the Office of Public Affairs at 703-324-3187, TTY 711. 
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